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February 2024 

 

Hello parents and students, 

Our New Life Korean School began its spring semester on January 26th, 2024, thanks to the 
interest and support of parents and students. We appreciate your efforts in bringing students to 
school on time, preparing their homework and materials, and helping them learn Korean language 
and culture. We are pleased to send you the second newsletter of the spring semester of 2024. 

School Operation 

 Spring Semester Dates: January 26th - May 10th 
 Class Hours: 5:30 PM - 7:30 PM 

Students may arrive at school from 5:00 PM, and classes will begin promptly at 5:30 PM. Please 
cooperate to ensure that teachers can start their classes at 5:30 PM for smooth class progress. 

Regular classes end at 7:30 PM, and the New Life Mission Church's AWANA program starts at 
7:40 PM. Students participating in AWANA can be picked up at the church at 9:00 PM. 

Please take note that, starting from February (from March 1st), our school will no longer accept 
additional registrations for stable class operation.  

Registration Fee Payment 

If you have not yet paid the registration fee, you can pay in cash or by check (payable to New Life 
Korean School, with the student's name written on the memo). Please deliver it to a school staff 
member or volunteer accountant. 

 First Child: $200, Second Child: $180, Third Child: $150, Fourth Child: $120 

Health and Safety Precautions 

If you have not informed us about foods that students should be cautious about eating or allergies, 
please notify the principal/vice-principal or class teacher immediately. 

It appears that colds and COVID are actively circulating in our area. If you think there is a risk of 
your child infecting other students due to a high fever or cough, please do not send them to school 
and cooperate so they can recover at home. If a student's cold or other symptoms are deemed to be 
a concern for the health of other school members, we may contact parents for early pickup. We 
ask for your understanding. 
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To create a safe learning environment for all members of our school, please cooperate in adhering 
to our school's policy. 

Parent Meal Service Volunteers 

Our school provides dinner for students and requires parent volunteers. We hope that each parent 
can volunteer at least twice during the semester. When contacted for volunteer opportunities, 
please actively assist. 

Our school's meal service team prepares meals for students, so parent volunteers will be assigned 
simple tasks to assist the meal service team in the kitchen on their assigned days. Please come to 
the school (around 5:00 PM) on your assigned day to meet with the kitchen volunteers. 

Upcoming Schedule 

 March 1st: Activities related to Korean Independence Day 
 March 8th & 15th: Lower grades learn traditional musical instrument (Sogo), upper grades 

learn calligraphy (Seoye) 
 March 29th: Spring break (Easter) 

Other Inquiries and Information 

If you have any questions about school operations or other matters, please contact us by email 
below or check the information on the school website. 

 Email: conlmcks@gmail.com  
 Website: https://newlifekoreanschool.org  

New Life Korean School is operated with the support of New Life Mission Church. If you have not 
yet registered with our church but wish to participate in worship or register with the church, please 
inquire through the school staff or the pastor at the church. You can check the worship service and 
other programs on the church website. 

As we wait for the spring to come, full of hope and expectations for the renewal of all 
things, all the teachers and staff pray together for the hope and expectations that fill the 
homes of our students and parents.  

Thank you! 

New Life Korean School 

 

 

 

After three days they found him in the temple courts, sitting among the teachers, listening to them 
and asking them questions. Everyone who heard him was amazed at his understanding and his 

answers. (Luke 2:46-47) 
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